
Dear Partners, Merry Christmas!

We celebrate your incredible partnership in
training young mothers in a trade in Suubi

Vocational Training Centre.  On 20th
December, we graduated 12 young mothers

in the hairdressing course.  Parents and
young mothers are so grateful for your

generosity for they have been empowered to
work and progress into a better standard of

living.KOOTE MIRIAM
NATIONAL DIRECTOR

UGANDA
MESSAGE FROM TEAM LEADER
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GRADUANDS WITH STAFF AND PARENTS

SUUBI STUDENTS IN CLASSROOM

SUUBI HAIRDRESSING CLASS 2024

STUDENTS DURING CLASS PRATCICE

PLAITING PRACTICE

Merry Christmas!



Youth For Christ International 
website https://www.yfci.org/donate or Cheque sent to
YFCI P.O.BOX 4555, Englewood, CO 80155 and in the
memo indicate Uganda YFC, Account 44000.
Local Giving: Mobile Money 0770 771 331 

Pray for God’s provision and excellent spirit
for upcoming students 2025.
We pray for transformation of the young
mothers.
We pray to grow our tailoring course to
Eastern Uganda.

We thank God for excellence of the students learning
the hairdressing skill and their graduation. 
We praise God for the transformation of young mothers
as they studied the course.
We are grateful for you our Partners for your generosity
to see that these young mothers are empowered. 
We praise God for the success achieved by former
students. 

SUUBI HAIRDRESSING CLASS 2024

www.ugandayouthforchrist.com
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PRAYERS 2025

+256 770 771 331

ugandayfc@yahoo.com
Plot 3981, Lubwama. M.
Wilson Rd. Kibungo-Matuuga

GRADUANDS AND THEIR GIFTS

UGANDA

THANKS GIVING

DINAH RECEIVING HER CERTIFICATE

BUILDING CRC CHURCH WITH CHERRY CREEK CH

Merry Christmas!


